
Dear Mayor Letham and Council 

 

On behalf of the City of Kawartha Lakes Environmental Advisory Committee, it has 

been a great privilege to have participated in the Healthy Environment Plan both 

on the Steering Committee and the working group. 

The Lura consultants, the members of the Steering Committee and the Working 

group showed how a community can work together, bringing many issues and 

actions forward so our community will be safer for generations to come. 

This plan has enhanced the Sustainability Plan (ICSP) and there is now a path 

forward to help curb GHGs. We will be better prepared in COKL while doing our 

part to reduce the impacts of Climate Change. 

By taking action now, we can save valuable dollars in the future. 

The Kawartha Lakes Environmental Advisory Committee looks forward to helping 

bring the HEP actions to life. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pat Warren 

Chair, City of Kawartha Lakes Environmental Committee 

 

 

 


